
 

 

Joint Parish Planning 

“Creating One New Parish 

for All” 

A message from the 
Parish Name Subcommittee 

Thank you to all who voted! 

The Parish Name Subcommittee received over 
716 ballots. Receiving over half the votes, 
“Sacred Heart” is the overwhelming choice.  

It is important to remember that each Church 
will retain its current name.  

The name “Sacred Heart” will be submitted to 
the Bishop for approval as the name of our 
overall Catholic community. If the Bishop 
approves, the new name will be in effect on 
July 1, 2025. 

Thank you again for your suggestions. 


